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Date: December 1, 2020  
To: Honorable Members of the Board of Supervisors  
From: Sailaja Kurella, Acting Director & Purchaser, Office of Contract Administration  
Subject: Rereferral of File No. 201213, Item 28: Agreement - Sunset Scavenger Company, Golden Gate 

Disposal & Recycling Company, Recology San Francisco - Refuse Collection 
 

 
In light of new information pertaining to Recology, the Office of Contract Administration (OCA) wishes to re-
evaluate the proposed new Citywide refuse collection agreement negotiated with the company. Respectfully, I 
request that the Honorable Members of the San Francisco Board of Supervisors take no action on File No. 
201213, Item 28 at today’s meeting and refer the item back to the Budget and Finance Committee.   
 
OCA is in the process of consulting with the City Attorney’s Office to determine next steps. OCA will ensure 
refuse collection services are provided to all City departments at current levels of service until our review of the 
proposed contract is complete. 
 
Thank you for considering our request.  
 


